
                  
 

     CHRISTMAS EVENTS  

      DECEMBER 2022 

 

 

 
TOY APPEAL 

Each year we ask for donations of wrapped presents for distribution by our local Children’s Centre to 

families in need.  We would like new toys or toys in excellent condition, which are wrapped and labelled 

with an appropriate age and whether suitable for a boy or girl.  This is an excellent way for children to 

learn that Christmas is also a time to give to others less fortunate as well as to receive presents.  The 

presents can be brought into school and left under our Christmas tree ready for collection by the 

Children’s Centre staff.  We hope you will support our appeal, thank you. 

 
CHRISTMAS CARDS 

Christmas cards for children will be distributed within the classroom.  Please make sure you write 

clearly the child’s name and their class teacher’s name on the Christmas card.   

 
DIARY DATES 

 

Wednesday 7th December Christingle Service at St Lawrences Church at 10am for Year 1 and 

2 children. Parents are welcome to join us at the church. 

 

Monday 12th December           Christmas party afternoon - Children can come to school dressed in 

party clothes, they must be warm and comfortable to wear for the 

day. (Children will still require their lunch). More info to follow. 

 

Tuesday 13th December Christmas lunch – Children who have a packed lunch are invited to have 

a Christmas lunch with all the children.  Your child will receive a letter 

in their book bag at the start of December and the slip must be 

returned into school by the date requested on the letter. 

 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT DATES 

 

 

Tuesday 6th December         -   9.15am                                                                                         
     

Wednesday 7th December      -   1.45pm   &   Thursday 8th December      -   1.45pm 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

Important PLEASE NOTE the concert is exactly the same on all three days. Due to limited 

space in the school hall, 2 tickets per family will be allocated. Please complete and return the 

attached slip for your tickets.  

 

 

Please remember, that if you take photographs or videos of your child at the Xmas concerts, 

they must NOT be posted on social networking sites.   

 Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://freepngimg.com/png/2559-christmas-candle-png-image
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/

